Critical Worker & Vulnerable Children Provision - Update
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all parents/carers who have sent in their request for Critical Worker/Vulnerable children provision. Unless we have contacted you separately, this is to confirm that your child has a place on the requested days.
If your child is scheduled to attend tomorrow (Wed 6th January), they should attend at their normal start time, via their usual school entrance. Please maintain social distancing to ensure the integrity of the separate bubbles. Prompt arrival at your child's start time (ie not too early and not late) would be much appreciated. This will apply to the end of day timings also, which remain the same.
If your child stays for school dinners, a packed lunch will be provided, or your child can bring their own from home. There will be no hot food on site throughout this period of lockdown. Please ensure your child has a named water bottle.
We look forward to seeing your child either tomorrow or when they are scheduled to attend.
Yours sincerely
Mr D Harrison
Headteacher

